
 

  
Zebra Class Newsletter           
Messages 

• We continue to remind the children of  Our School Values which are: 
                            Be Respectful        Be Responsible         Be Safe 

 
English  

• We have finished our work on Leon and the Place Between by writing our version and publishing into a 
book.  We have started our new book Small in the City. We have thought about whether we would prefer 
living in a big city centre or in the countryside and where we would think a cat would prefer to live too! 

Maths  
• We have started a new chapter in our maths focussing on the 3, 4 and 8 times tables. We have looked at 

ways we can work out answers if we don’t know a particular question by looking at what we do know, for 
example if we know that 5X4=20 then we can work out 6x4 by adding 4 to 20. We have learnt that the 
word product means to multiply. We have also started to look at division facts. 

Science  
• We have continued to think about raw and synthetic materials and how raw materials can be changed to 

make synthetic ones.     
 
Geography  

• In Geography, we have looked at how England is split up into different regions. We know that Liverpool is 
in the North West . We have looked at maps to see what cities are in each of the regions. 

  
PE 

• This week we have been using different bats and balls in our throwing and catching unit. Learning 
different skills to hit the ball. In our core strength unit we have been completing circuits to 
improve our strength. 

 
PSHE 

• We have continued our work on being kind to others and thinking about what we say to each other. We 
have also discussed cyber bullying and to think about what we put in a message. 
 

News 
Academic Excellence 
Well done to the following children who have been our ‘Workers of the Week’ in recent weeks: 

v Daniel V, Emilia Jane C, Emilia D, Freddie S  
v Louis S, Annie C, Tallulah P, Sophia E 

Clubs 
• Children have been enjoying our range of extra-curricular clubs offered to them.  

PE 
Children can attend school in full Whiston Willis PE kits on Monday and Wednesday 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @Zebraclassww and @WhistonWillis1 
on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Harrison 
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